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February 17, 2020 

 

RE: Gomer Sewer Improvement Area: 3rd Informational Meeting & 2nd CDBG Public Hearing 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

This notice is being sent to request your attendance at a meeting scheduled for February 27, 2020, 

6:30 pm at the Allen County Sanitary Engineering Department, 3230 North Cole Street to address 

the subject project matters. The meeting will be used to review the change of plan for serving the 

area, and also be a compliance hearing for our CDBG funding application.    

 

Items to be discussed will be project boundaries, funding sources, easements, cost to property 

owners and schedules. We hope to start the process of acquiring the necessary easements to 

complete the construction, operation and maintenance of the system at the meeting. It is important 

for all parties listed on the property deed to be present so we may acquire some of the easements 

at the meeting.  This will allow us to stay ahead of the schedule for release of funds from our 

funding agencies as recording of the signed easements is a condition to receive funding. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

___________________  

Stephen M. Kayatin, P.E. 

Sanitary Engineer 
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Sanitary Engineering Department 
3230 N. Cole Street, Lima, Ohio 45801 

Tel: (419) 996-4670     Fax: (419) 229-3297 

Website: www.allencountyohio.com/san/san.html 
Stephen M. Kayatin, P.E. 

Sanitary Engineer 


